Academic Support Services
Student Affairs

Ms. Reem Al Quaiti, from the Academic Support Services, offered two workshop for students on
the "Zoom" platform:

- The first Workshop was given on March 28. Title: Time Management Skills in Distance
Learning. Ms. Al Quaiti discussed strategies and methods of managing one's time during the
process of distance learning at home. She also discussed the study skills needed during this
period.

- The second Workshop was given on April 5. Title: Study Skills and Readiness for Tests in
Distance Learning. 15 students attended the workshop where they discussed the challenges they
are facing as a result of the shift to distance learning.



